
Date: 14th May, 2013 

To, 

          The Secretaries 

          Affiliated Units to 

 Badminton Association of India 

 

Sub: Development of Badminton in District / State 

  

Dear Friends, 

            All States having District Associations must organize District Championships 

in at-least 50% of their affiliated Districts before holding the State Championships. It 

is also desired that Inter District Championships should be held along-with the State 

Championships every year. 

            This would further give fill-up to the development of Badminton in the State 

which will benefit the overall development of the game in the Country. This may please 

be implemented immediately, if not being done earlier. 

            With best regards, 

                                                                                                                             
            Dr. Vijai Sinha 
            Hony. General Secretary 
            Badminton Association of India 
 


